
Class 5 Newsletter  

Autumn Term – 8/9/17 

 

Welcome 

Welcome back! I hope you all had a lovely summer.  I am thrilled to be joining the school family at Lea 

Endowed and I am looking forward to teaching and supporting your child in their final primary year.  I 

have high expectations of attitude and behaviour and promote an ethos in my classroom where children 

feel happy, safe and are able to learn.  Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home 

and school so if you have any concerns at all please come and see me. 

 

Miss Morris (class teacher)  

 

This Week... 

This week we have been settling into our 

new classroom and getting to know each 

other.  We have really enjoyed meeting 

our buddies in Reception and supporting 

them at playtime and lunchtime.  The 

children have been showing me that they 

are both trustworthy and responsible.  We 

have enjoyed some interactive Maths 

sessions and have begun work on our 

new class novel: “Deep Water” by Ann 

Turnball.  In Science we have begun our 

topic about animals which explore the 

theory of evolution and adaptation to 

various habitats and environments.  We 

are thinking about the Christian Value of 

thankfulness in worship and exploring 

‘Life as a Journey’ in R.E.   

 

Next Week... 

 

Maths 

We will be looking at place value, rounding and negative 

numbers. We will be ordering and comparing numbers 

including large numbers and decimals.   

 

English 

 In English we will be continuing to read Deep Water and 

focusing on the language used and the characters’ actions.   

 

Homework 

Homework in Class 5 will start next week. It will be handed 

out on a Wednesday and returned to school on a Monday 

please.  The children will receive one piece of Maths and 

one piece of English each week.  Additionally the children 

will receive a project to complete at home that will last for 

the whole half term.  

Important Dates 

 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 
3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our 
classroom and ask any questions you may 
have. 

 Autumn Praise 28/9/17 @ 2pm and 6pm 
(more details to follow) 
 

Don’t forget 

 

 

 Children will need their full P.E. kit in 

school from Monday 

 Swimming kits are needed every Friday 

 

 

 

Special news! 

 

Curriculum Certificate – Euan Hopkins 

  

Christian Value – Thankfulness – Jake Kellett 

 

Writer of the Week – Finnlay Taylor 

 


